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Be the best we can be! 

 Our assembly topic next week is:  Continuing our Group Challenge 

Friday 24th 

January 2020 

The children in FS2 had a brilliant healthy teddy bears 

picnic! Lots of children tried new food and enjoyed it with 

their friends and their teddy bears! 

We welcomed ex-GB Badminton player Jenny Wallwork 

into our whole school assembly.  She talked about the 

importance of a healthy lifestyle, resilience and           

perseverance to succeed and achieve the goals that we 

set outselves.  

Designated Roles:  

Mr A Ali—Executive Headteacher and Deputy CEO of Venn Academy Trust  

Miss L Pitts—Deputy Headteacher and Safeguarding Lead  

Mr J Wegg—KS2 Phase Leader and Assistant Headteacher  

Miss J Schofield—KS1 Phase Leader, SENCO and part of the Safeguarding team 

Miss M Legg—EYFS Phase Leader  

Mrs C Little—Safeguarding Deputy Lead, Behaviour and Social Emotional Lead 

We are taking part in the Attendance poster         

competition as part of the Hull City Council Every 

Day Counts campaign. We have had lots of brilliant 

entries—Fingers crossed a winner is chosen from 

Mountbatten!  
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Attendance Sessions missed  

If you are having 

difficulty getting your 

child to school, please 

contact the school 

office. 

Message from the school: 

We currently have a focus 

on times tables across the 

school to ensure that     

pupils can  recall them 

quickly. 

We use Times Table Rock 

Stars in school and pupils 

can access this at home.  

Please ask your child's 

class teacher about how to 

do this. 

The pupils are very com-

petitive and love to beat 

the teachers! 

Visit us on Twitter 

@MountbattenPrim 

We know that good 

school attendance and 

punctuality leads to 

good learning. Our 

school attendance target 

is 96.1%. In order to 

achieve our target we do 

require the support of 

parents. Please inform 

the school of any 

absence before 9am.  

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to classes 1J & 

4j. You are the attendance 

superstars this week!  

 

 

 W/C 

13/01 

W/C 

20/01 

FS2 94.12% 94% 

1J 94.44% 95% 

2SJ 96.15% 96.15% 

2S 98.89.% 98.52% 

3J 87.78% 92.78.% 

3S 97% 99% 

4J 93.48% 98.26% 

4T 99.00% 100.00% 

5G 98.95% 93.16% 

5D 94.44% 96.67% 

6W 99.12% 91.76% 

Whole 

School 

95.39% 95.75% 

 W/C  

13/01 

W/C 

20/01 

Unauthorised 2 19 

Authorised  8 0 

Medical  3 2 

Holidays 10 10 

Illness 55 64 

TOTAL 78 95 

Bikes on site  

If your child brings a bike 

into school please can 

you ensure that it is 

placed into the correct 

area of the playground 

and secured with a bike 

lock. This is also the same 

with scooters.  

Important dates 

W/C 03/02/20—Early Bird 

Week.  

04/02/20—Parents 

evening. Bookings made 

via ParentMail.  

12/02/20—Valentines 

Disco.  

14/02/20—End of Half-

Term. 

24/04/20—Back to 

school.  

04/03-06/03/20—Book 

Fair.  

06/03/20—World Book 

Day  

30/03/20—EYFS/KS1 

Easter bonnet parade and 

KS2 Decorated egg 

competition.  

03/04/20—End of half-

term.  

21/04/20—Back to 

school. 


